MINISTERE DES AFFAIRES EXTERIEURES

COMmMURDIGDE

WA February &4, 1985

[ Yy DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

VISIT OF THE VICE PRIME MINISTER AND
MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF ISRAEL

The Secretary of State for External
Affairs, the Right Honourable Joe Clark, announced
today that the Vice Prime Minister and Minister of
Foreign Affairs of Israel, Mr. Yitzhak Shamir, will
pay an official visit to Ottawa on March 13-14.

Mr. Clark and Mr. Shamir will discuss
international matters of concern, including the
current situation in the Middle East, as well as
bilateral issues. Mr. Shamir will meet with other
members of the Cabinet during his stay in Ottawa and
will also wvisit Montreal and Toronto.
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